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7.2.23 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

An expectation of being a pupil at Braunstone Frith Primary School includes wearing our 
school uniform. The rationale behind school uniform is that it makes all pupils part of the 
CREW and feel like they belong. It is proven that pupils behave better when in school 
uniform. When children are in uniform, they understand much better that they need to follow 
the rules, as everyone else does. Unfortunately, it is common for children not in uniform to 
not follow the rules. Having an expectation for wearing the correct uniform also prepares 
pupils for secondary school. 
 
The school uniform consists of: 

·       Red jumper or cardigan 
·       White shirt, blouse or polo shirt (red polo shirts are also acceptable) 
·       Black or grey trousers, pinafore of skirt (skirts should be knee-length) 
·       Black or grey school shorts in the summer (shorts should be knee-length) 
·       Red gingham dresses for girls in summer (skirts should be knee-length) 
·       A small red or white bow (max width/length 5 cm) 
·       Plain black shoes 

 
On health and safety grounds we do not allow children to wear jewellery in our school. The 
exceptions to this rule are stud earrings in pierced ears. We ask that children remove these 
during PE and games. In the case of newly pierced ears where the earrings cannot be 
removed, these must be covered with micro pore tape.  
 
  
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs N. Grant 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
        


